

Terry Mensonides, Chair Ronald Malm, Vice Chair Robert Anderson Dianne Conway Karen Robinson Richard Wilkinson Joseph Zawacki

T0:

Mayor Marilyn Strickland and members of the Tacoma City Council

FROM:

Ronald Malm, Commission Vice Chair

DATE:

August 25, 2016

SUBJECT:

Confirmation of Commission Decision on Elected Salaries

At our regular meeting of August 22, 2016, the Citizen's Commission on Elected Salaries confirmed our decision submitted to the Mayor and Council last year. As a reminder, that decision is to change the salaries of Tacoma elected officials and terminate their automatic annual salary increase, both actions effective January 1, 2018.

The vote was unanimous of the quorum of Commissioners present.

Respectfully submitted,

Ronald Malm, Vice Chair